Best Practices for Image Chairs

As the Image Chair for your chapter, your job is two-fold:

· To manage a Local Image Awards Competition

· To promote the Golden Image Awards Competition

Over the years our members have developed some “best practices” for accomplishing both tasks. This document is intended to be an ongoing collection of those ideas. As you discover what does and doesn’t work for you, please share those tips with the current VP Golden Image, so they can be recorded for those who come after you. Thank you for volunteering to take on one of the most engaging leadership positions FPRA has to offer – Local Image Chair!

Planning and Promotion:
· See the sample newsletter write-up document in the Dropbox folder for ideas.

· Put a condensed version of a winning entry summary in your chapter newsletter. (See FPRA.org)
· Put entry deadline dates and other key dates in your newsletter.

· Recruit a Local Image committee to help with planning and preparation

· Assign/recruit one committee member solely in charge of the judging portion of the Local Image Awards competition.
· Find judges that have their APR and/or CPRC and preferably have won an Image Award in the past
· Give each chapter member a “golden” box to collect entry ideas and materials
· Organize a phone committee to call chapter members:

Ask if chapter members plan to enter

Ask how their entry preparation is going
· Ask previous winners to bring their awards and entries to a chapter meeting in February or March to display and answer questions. You can set up a special table at a chapter meeting and advertise it in your newsletter.
· Take advantage of every stage in the program to publicize it through your local media
Announce the Call for Entries for the local competition
A reminder about the deadline for entering

Announce the date/place of awards ceremony
If your program has obtained sponsors, send out a news release each time one is added

Report the winners 
Consider sending a copy of the winners’ release with a cover letter to winners’ bosses

Announce the Call for Entries for Golden Image Awards

If your chapter has Golden Image Award Winners, be sure to announce them

During the Awards Presentation Event:
· Read summary before announcing winner

After the Local Image Awards is Over:
· Hold tweaking session for Image winners who want to polish their entry for Golden Image
· Use the phone committee again:
Ask if chapter members plan to enter Golden Image
Ask how their entry preparation is going
· Incentivize your Grand All Image Winner to enter Golden Image by having the chapter pay the entry fee
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